Editor’s Column

The topic of Crossing Borders proved so popular that we made the decision to create a double issue,
and this will wrap up our 82™ volume of the Quarterly. There’s much here to enjoy: Tracy Bicknell-
Holmes offers us sage advice in her column, community partnerships are highlighted that link libraries
with physical activities like yoga or intellectual ones like school boards. We can read about partnering
with other libraries across state lines, or in other nations. We can learn about advocating with law-
makers outside our libraries benefits both our libraries and our profession, and we can learn some new
approaches to information literacy tools both within our campuses and out in the larger world beyond
university. And we can see how libraries use social media to engage with the outside world.

One of my favorite things about this double issue’s theme is that it garnered some theoretical pieces
for our consideration. I enjoyed learning about collaborative consumption, and it was great to see a
critical discourse analysis applied to librarianship. The article on linguistic diversity on library staffs
was definitely impactful to me as a library manager. Things that we don’t often get the time to think
about deeply were explored by our talented authors in this issue, and I urge you to give their work a

try.

Thanks as always to our authors for their work, and thanks as well to our burgeoning editorial advisory
board! We hope to develop some new columns in the upcoming year, and continue exploring great
themes. Turn to the end of this issue to find our next call, “Digital Equity, Access, and Inclusion” and
please send us your ideas, or volunteer to serve as a peer reviewer or on the editorial advisory board as
we begin 2019!

Samantha Hines
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